
From: ECE-Aarhus-Compliance <aarhus.compliance@un.org>  
Sent: Monday, December 12, 2022 12:55 PM 
To: interdpt@  mari.chakryan  
Cc: Armenia Armenia [ARMEMBASSY] <armenianmission ; info@transparency.am; 
ghazaryanr ; ghazaryanr ; hcav ; info@transparency.am; hsavzyan ; 
art.grigorian  
Subject: Decision VII/8a (Armenia) - Outcome of Committee's review of Armenia's plan of action 
 
Dear Ms. Chakryan, 
  
I write to inform you that, at its virtual meeting on 17 November 2022, the Compliance Committee reviewed 
the plan of action on decision VII/8a submitted by Armenia on 30 June 2022.  
  
After taking into account the information received, the Committee has concluded that the plan of action 
submitted by Armenia appears to be appropriate.  
  
The Committee looks forward to receiving the Party concerned’s progress report on decision VII/8a due on 1 
October 2023. 
  
Please do not hesitate to let me know if you have any questions. 
  
Kind regards, 
Fiona  
 

 
 
Fiona Marshall  
Environmental Affairs Officer – Secretary to the Compliance Committee  
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